COMMUNICATION C108
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Elisa Morsillo

Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 3:19 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; maurizio.bevilagua@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Proposed Development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive

Hello,
| am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed development at 3812 Major Mackenzie Drive.

This proposal is blatantly in disregard to the existing community and is in complete disregard to existing policies around
responsible growth.

This increase in density cannot and should not be supported.

Considering the glaring divergence from the existing policies and the lack of care shown to the existing community, |
trust this will strongly contribute to the refusal of this application and encourage a more thoughtful and well aligned
proposal that includes respectful compatibility with the existing community. Existing Official Plan allowances more than
adequately provide for ample residential growth. The requested amendments are unreasonable and should be swiftly
declined.

Please act on behalf of this community to help stop this proposal.

Thank you,
Elisa Morsillo
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